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Comments: I strongly oppose the development at Holland Lake. The lake is beautiful and wild as is. We all need

an untouched area to visit and recharge. For many of us, this is it. There is plenty of access already available

near the lake. A big development is not necessary, and will detract from other people's experience. This is also

an area that supports endangered and threatened species including the grizzly bear. This development will only

push bears (and other species) into even smaller ranges, and will lead to more bear-human conflicts. 


